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Mark Ashness

From: Randy Drumheller <randyd@chatham.k12.nc.us>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Mark Ashness
Subject: Re: The Conservancy at Jordan Lake proposed Subdivision

Mark, 
This should be fine.  
 
Thanks, Randy 
 
On Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:48 AM Mark Ashness <mark@cegroupinc.com> wrote: 

Randy: I hope you are doing well. 

  

We are planning to submit the attached subdivision this Friday to the County. Planning on 47 Single Family lots with 
earliest occupancy in late 2021. 

  

I have provided the project location on vicinity map (below) for you. We are just south of Wake County on Old US 1 
before you get to the Old US 1 and US 1 interchange. 

  

Please advise if you should need anything else. 

  


